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Chairman, Atomic Energy Commission
Dear Mr. Lilienthal:

Reference is made to our letter, file: MLO 334 JPIC,
dated 7 Janusry 1948, in which you were notified of this
Committee's concurrence in the General Advisory Committee's
recomsendation on weapons to be tested in Operation Sandstone.

The Joint Chiefs of Staff have considered this matter and,
in view of the facts presented, they have no objection to firing
three shots as proposed by the Los Alamos laboratory.

Sincerely yours,

L. H. BRERETON
Lieut. General, USAF
Chairman
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